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Kingston, New Hampshire 
Board of Selectmen 

Meeting of April 19, 2010 
MINUTES  

The meeting was called to order in the Selectmen's Office of the Town Hall at 7:02 pm by Chairman Mark Heitz.  
Also in attendance was Board member Peter Broderick.  

Southeast Land Trust Baseline Reports for Town Forests 

Richard Russman of FOKUS and David Ingalls of the Conservation Commission introduced David Viale of the 
Southeast Land Trust.  Mr. Viale presented the Board with five reports, for the five Town Forests on which the 
Land Trust holds conservation easements.  The reports document the conditions of the properties at the present 
time, using photographs and observational reports.  With the data available as a baseline, it will be possible to 
determine future violations as having occurred after the granting of the easements.  The Board of Selectmen will 
need to review the documents and accept them.  Annual inspections of each of the properties will be made by the 
Land Trust.   
 
Review of Previous Meeting Minutes 
 
MOTION:  Upon motion of Selectman Broderick and second of Chairman Heitz, it was unanimously voted to 
accept the minutes of the April 12, 2010 meeting as printed.   
 
Police Coverage of After-prom Party Approved 
 
The Board agreed to a request for a police detail to be provided for the After-Prom Party planned by the Sanborn 
Regional School District. 
 
Adjournment 
 
There being no further business before the Board, the meeting adjourned at 8:10 pm and the Board retired to 
address administrative issues. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Catherine Grant 
Administrative Assistant    


